
Hello,

This is an unnecessary regulation and restriction on public waterway in the heart of our beloved city. The restriction that is being 
purposed only benefits a very small percentage at the expense of the majority of the public. You wouldn’t restrict people from 
entering park if only a few people were littering and this is no different.  The lack of research and data that would support this bill is 
simply not sufficient to justify this unreasonable response. 

I request that you keep our beloved river open and inclusive to all who would want to spend a day enjoying what our loved city has 
to offer. 

Regards,

Cameron


